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Committee, Electricity Prices (SEN) 
 
Re: electricity 
 
Submission 
 
I have received a final bill from Origin for $4,443.42, previous account $912.57 a little bit of 
difference. 
I have been in touch with Origin and also the Ombudsmen in SA and have had it checked out and 
they all came up with the same.  At a glance does this seem right? 
 
 
Regards, 
Lynette Oakes  


